
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 7:42:54 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 5:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Carolyn Bernes

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My comments are with regards to the unfair increase in the hydro rates for my seasonal property.  If I read the notice
correctly my hydro on this property will more than double. Can I reduce the cost by stopping the hydro at season
end and then reinstating the hydro at the start of cottage season. Is there anything else I can do to mitigate the
increased cost.

-- Attachment --




